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Reminder 

Your Mom’s Pantry forms are due next Sunday. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Week 

Tuesday, Sept. 27, 7:30pm – Ladies Fellowship Fall Kick-off.  Chris 

Klassen will be sharing about “Mom’s in Prayer”.  All ladies are 

welcome! 

Wednesday, Sept. 28, 7:00pm – Sr. Youth Bible Study @ 

Glencross 

Friday, Sept. 30, 7:30pm – Harold & Loretta’s cell group meets @ 

church (youth room).  We will be discussing Bible study material. 

Next Sunday – 9:30-9:45am Prayer time for Sunday School in the 

Pastor’s study.  This will take place during the Sunday School 

singing time and is open to ANYONE not needing to be present at 

singing.  Please come support our Sunday School department in 

prayer! 

Next Sunday’s message – Pastor Peter Redekopp 

Thank you to everyone who made cookies for Pembina Valley Bible Camp this 

summer.  Your donation was greatly appreciated by all the campers and staff. 

Today’s Service 

Song Leader:  Matt Klassen 

Pianist:  Shirley Unrau  Electric Piano:  Vanessa Wieler 

Worship in Singing 

Call to Worship – Peter Hoeppner 

Announcements & Offering 

Offertory – Kayla Reimer 

Special Number – Kara Dyck 

Worship in Singing 

Message – UGM 

Closing Song 

Closing Prayer & Benediction 

Deacon Election 

It’s time to start our annual deacon selection process.  

Please use the insert in your bulletins entitled “Biblical 

Qualities of a Godly Leader” to prayerfully consider whom 

God is calling for this area of Ministry. 

The nominations for 3 couples will be held on October 9
th

 

during the morning worship service.  The nominees will be 

printed in the bulletin on October 23 and the election is 

scheduled for Sunday, November 6. 

Harold & Loretta Friesen, Daniel & Helen Schulz and Ken & 

Irene Hildebrand will have completed their terms at the end 

of 2016 but will still be eligible for re-election for 2017.  

Peter & Vicky Hoeppner, Gerry & Lianna Hoeppner and Matt 

& Jenn Klassen are in the middle of their two year term and 

already are in Ministerial for 2017, so please do not 

nominate any of these 3 couples. 

http://www.glencrosschurch.com/


Coming Up 

Thanksgiving Lunch Sunday, Oct. 16 @ church 

Baby Dedication Service is being planned with a tentative 

date of Sunday, Oct. 23.  If you would like to dedicate 

your child, please contact Pastor Peter. 

Sunday School Christmas Program – Sunday, December 

18
th

 in the morning. 

 


